
Issue: 27 2015 25 September    

Haughton News
MEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Class 5 Arthog Outreach Session 
Thursday 1 October (pm) 

 
Harvest Festival Assembly (for pupils) 

Thursday 15 October 
 

School Football Match 
Westcroft School (am) 
Friday 16 October 

 
Parent/Carer Consultation Meetings 

Wednesday 21 October 
(Badgers & Class 1ðTue 20 & Wed 21 Oct) 

 
Whole School Sponsored Walk 

Thursday 22 October 
 

Parent/Carer Coffee Morning 
Friday 23 October (10.00amð12.00pm) 

 
Break up for Half Term 
Friday 23 Octoberð2.00pm 

 

Pupils return to school Monday 2 November 

 
Nasal Flu Immunisations 
(Year 1/2 Children) 
Friday 13 November 

 
Pupil School Photographs 
Tuesday 24 November 

  

Dates for your Diary... 

 
 

 

DONôT FORGETé.  If you wish to place an order for school uniform, all orders need to be in 

school by Thursday 1st  October, along with payment in full.   
If your child is absent from school for any reason, please telephone the school office before the start of 
the school day.  Thank you.   

Parent / Carer Consultation Evenings 
 

This week we have sent out Parents/Carer invitations for 
consultation evenings.  Please return your reply slips as soon as 
you can and an appointment time will be sent home. 
 
 

We hope to see as many parents/carers as possible to enable us 
to continue to work together effectively in order to meet the 
needs of your child. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
 
 

Gill Knox ð  Headteacher 

LITERACY/NUMERACY TARGETS 
 
From Monday 28th September 
all pupils will have a target key  
chain attached to their book bag / 
school bag. 

 
On one side of the card will be 
your childôs ôNumeracy Targetô 
and on the other side will be their ôLiteracy Targetô.  

 
This is so that you know what specific individual targets your child 
is working on in school. 

 
  If you have the opportunity to     
  support your child at home, this  
  would reinforce their learning.   
     
  Thank you for your support. 
 
  Miss Thomas 
  Literacy Co-ordinator 



            
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

On Thursday, Class 6 took part in an activity session at Arthog Outreach in Wellington. 
Pupils enjoyed using the excellent selection of apparatus and taking part in team building and 
group challenges. The children behaved brilliantly.  Well done Class 6! 

    LOST PROPERTY 
 
 
 

We have two pairs of childôs 
prescription spectacles in 
the school office.  If your 
child is missing a pair 
please get in touch!  

COFFEE MORNING 
Thank you to all Parents/Carers who came to 
our coffee morning today. It was great to see so 
many of you and some new faces. 
Thank you to Debbie Garvey from Face 2 Face 
who came along and provided valuable advice, 
support and information. 

Thank you for your donations for 
 óMacmillan Cancer Supportô 


